
 

 
 

 

April 1, 2024 

Public Interest Disclosure Act: 2023 Annual Report 

The Public Interest Disclosure Act (“PIDA”), which came into force on December 1, 2019, is a provincial 
legislation that provides a framework for current and former public sector employees, including current 
and former employees of B.C. Pavilion Corporation (“PavCo”), to report serious or systemic wrongdoing 
without fear of reprisal. 

Pursuant to section 38 of PIDA, each year, a chief executive, or a delegate of the chief executive, must 
prepare a report on all disclosures of wrongdoing that have been made in that year in respect of the 
government body for which the chief executive is responsible, including disclosures made to the 
Ombudsperson, if a designated officer of the government body has been notified about the disclosures 
or investigations. 

In accordance with the foregoing, for the reporting period of April 1, 2023, to March 31, 2024, the 
following information is reported by PavCo: 

Section 38 (1) 
Disclosures of wrongdoings in respect of B.C. Pavilion Corporation. 0 

Section 38 (2) 
(a) the number of disclosures received, including referrals of disclosures, 

and the number acted on 
and not acted on; 

0 
0 
0 

(b) the number of investigations commenced as a result of a disclosure; 0 

(c) in the case of an investigation that results in a finding of wrongdoing; 
(i) a description of the wrongdoing, 
(ii) any recommendations, including those made by the 

Ombudsperson, and 
(iii) any corrective action taken in relation to the wrongdoing or the 

reasons why no corrective action was taken. 

0 

(d) any other information prescribed by regulation. 0 

 

Sincerely, 

B.C. Pavilion Corporation 

 

 
Ken Cretney 
President & CEO 


